Tiger Aircraft Signs Up as BE A PILOT Sponsor

Tiger Aircraft LLC and BE A PILOT announced that the
manufacturer has made a member-level contribution to the
general aviation promotional organization. The announcement
was made by BE A PILOT President Drew Steketee at EAA
AirVenture 2003 in Oshkosk, WI.

BE A PILOT is the principle general aviation industry organization
dedicated to expanding the GA population through education
and promotion. Through advertising, television commercials, its
website, and low-cost introductory flight lessons, BE A PILOT
encourages individuals to experience general aviation for the first
time and has motivated tens of thousands to take an introductory
flying lesson.

According to Bob Crowley, Chairman and CEO of Tiger Aircraft,
“BE A PILOT works for the entire GA industry to generate interest
in flying. They are the premier organization for bringing a new
generation of Americans into the family of pilots. Tiger Aircaft is
proud to support BE A PILOT’s critical work.”

Tiger Aircraft LLC was formed to revive, enhance, and build one
of the most celebrated airplane designs in general aviation
history—the Tiger. Today’s Tigers are built in a new facility in
Martinsburg, WV constructed specially to build the planes. Tiger
Aircraft is dedicated to upholding the Tiger tradition: the most
exhilarating, agile, and dependable fixed-gear planes available in
general aviation.

For more information on BE A PILOT call 202-842-4099 or visit
www.beapilot.com. For more information on the new Tiger,

call 877-80-TIGER, email info@tigeraircraft.com, or visit
www.tigeraircraft.com and click on “Request Information.”



